
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

Electronic Investigation Of The Service, Rates And
Facilities Of Kentucky Power Company ) Case No. 2021-00370

Kentucky Power Company's Notice of Filing of Request For
Publication Of Notice Of Hearing

Kentucky Power Company files with the Public Service Commission of Kentucky its

request for publication of the notice of the November 30, 2021 hearing.
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Mark Overstreet
Katie M. Glass
STITES & HARBISON PLLC
421 West Main Street
P.O. Box 634
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0634
Telephone: (502) 223-3477
Facsimile: (502) 779-8349
moverstreet@stites.com
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Overstreet, Mark R.

From: Scott E Bishop <sebishop@aep.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 11:05 AM
To: Rachel McCarty (advantage@kypress.com); Overstreet, Mark R.; Glass, Katie
Cc: Lerah M Scott; Brian West
Subject: Kentucky Power Hearing notice for November 30
Attachments: kpc proof - Nov 30 Hearing.pdf

[External Sender]

Rachel,
The attached proof is fine to print.

Please run the notice one time in each of the newspapers in our service territory. Please start running the notice the
week of November 15, 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Scott
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Public Ser-
vice Commission of Kentucky (the "Com-
mission") will conduct a public hearing be-
ginning at 9:00 am. Eastern Daylight Sav-
ings Time on Tuesday, November 30, 2021
in the Richard Raff Hearing Room (Hear-
ing Room 1) at its offices at 211 Sower Bou-
levard, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601. The
hearing is for the purpose of taking evi-
dence on pending matters in Case No.
2021.00370 initiated by the Commission
on September 15, 2021. This hearing will
be streamed live and may be viewed on
the PSC website, psc.ky.gov. Public com-
ments may be made at the beginning of
the hearing. Those wishing to make oral
public comments may do so by following
the instructions listed on the PSC website,
psc.ky.gov.


